
Dear Parents,

We are really excited about the upcoming school year. To ensure your child is prepared for their
classes we request that all students come equipped with the following supplies, and maintain
these supplies throughout the school year.

The school continues to supply all classroom art supplies, textbooks and workbooks.

● 1 Two inch binder (all subjects will
be organized into one binder)

● 1 set of dividers with labels
● 2 packages lined paper
● 1 scientific calculator
● 1 set of pencil crayons and/or

markers
● 1 pencil case
● 1 dial-style combination lock

● 1 ruler
● 1 geometry set
● 1 set of pencils
● 1 set of pens (blue or black)
● 1 glue stick
● 1 pair of scissors
● 1 set of highlighters
● BYODevice with carrying case &

charger

Warmest Regards,

The Middle School Team


